
With so many children across our nation home as a result of the 
recent COVID-19 incident, the Los Angeles Regional Internet 
Crimes Against Children Task Force (LA Regional ICAC) would like to 
share some available resources to protect them against predators 
who will be on many of the same social platforms during this time.  
Most of these children will be safe and secure with their Families.  
However, others will not be so lucky.  Parents, family, and friends, 
please schedule time in your day to: 

q Watch children’s behavior
q Monitor Internet activities
q Know who children are interacting with online
q Establish parental Internet restrictions

Keep in mind there are several ways other than the family 
computer for children to access the Internet such as smartphones, 
tablets, and gaming systems.

Below is the link to the National Center for Missing and Exploited 
Children website which has published several educational tools to 
help educate parents and children against child predators.  Go to 
the “Education” dropdown menu to access training videos 
regarding online enticement, smartphones, and social media.  
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https://www.missingkids.org
Go to the “Education” dropdown:

https://www.kidsmartz.org
https://www.missingkids.org/netsmartz/home
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